
Dear Shabana Mahmood (MP), 

We are writing to you as we would like to notify you that we are 

currently investigating a terrible incident of fly tipping, as we believe 

it is affecting the community. Our environment is at risk so we would 

like you to take strict action against this. 

From our secondary research, we have found out that there are many 

cases due to littering which can cause a loss to local tourism. It must 

be stopped as the environment is becoming unhygienic for children 

who play outside, and it is harmful to wildlife animals. Our project is 

about improving the littering and fly tipping around the area. This 

helps people to take pride in their local community. However, from our 

primary research we have found out that more people have agreed 

that littering and Fly-Tipping should be stopped and more should help 

clean the neighborhood instead of causing it. Residents are guilty of 

littering and therefore as well as starting a clean-up process, 

educating citizens on the impacts of littering on the environment is 

important. 

The effect of littering can cause many impacts on society such as 

direct short-term public health issues (injuries, entanglement, and 

navigational hazards) and indirect, long-term impacts on quality of 

life (recreational opportunities, loss of aesthetic value and loss of non-

use value). This needs to be stopped as hazardous objects can hurt 

anyone even if they are small. 

I hope you considered this to make a change to society to help future 

generations. We look forward to your reply to us for your support to 

help us improve the environment. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mahia Begum, Muqaddas Zaheen, Grace and Ellen Broadbelt 

Holy Trinity Catholic School – Yr 11 



 


